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Butterflies and Bees had their first school trip last week. They went to the Wyvern Theatre to see a 

production of, ‘Room on the Broom’. As well as enjoying the show, the children were also really excited 

about their coach trip. All the staff were very proud of the children. 

Year 5 & 6 also had an outing yesterday. We were kindly invited by Bradon Forest to hear Matt Oldfield, 

a visiting author, speak about his books. Thank you to Bradon for inviting us and covering the cost of 

the buses as part of their outreach work as our link Wiltshire secondary school. 

Next week is National Anti-Bullying Week, with this year’s theme being ‘Reach Out’. 

Children are welcome to wear odd socks to school on Monday if they want to, with their school uniform, 

to celebrate diversity, difference, and self-expression.      Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Bees – Cami & River   Butterflies – Freddie & Emily 

1A – Grace & Tullulah   1CS – Mikey & Izzy  

2H – Coco & Ollie   2T- Elizabeth & Eric 

3/4C – Jasper & Florence   3/4L – Phoebe & Freddy    3/4R – Scarlett & Lauren 

5O – Aston & Liam   5S – Olivia B & Ellen 

6B – Jack & Amelia   6J- Mabel & Archie 

 

Children in Need – Friday, 18th November 

We are once again supporting this year’s Children in Need. We invite children and adults to swap 

their normal school uniform for the day and either wear something spotty, fancy dress, pyjamas or 

anything else that you might like, in exchange for a donation if you feel able to.  

(Please can I also remind you that whilst wild and whacky is allowed and is great fun, Heelys shoes 

are not suitable or safe to be worn in school). 

If your child normally has PE on a Friday, the teacher will adjust the lesson accordingly,  

so there is no need to wear PE kit on that day. 
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Christmas Jumper Day – Friday, 9th December 

We will once again be supporting ‘Save the Children’ by joining in with Christmas 

Jumper Day. We will be doing this a day after the ‘official’ day, on Friday, 9th 

December. This will also be the day that each class will host their class Christmas 

parties in the afternoon, so we can make the most of our festive dress! 

 

Football Success! 

We were delighted to hear that some of our Year 3 girls did an amazing job representing Cricklade 

Youth Football Club at the WWGL and CFA U8 Girls Football Festival last Sunday. They won 5 out of 

their 6 matches! 

Well done to Amber, Florence, Emma, Sophie, Sofia D & Brooke  

 

South West Champions! 

 

Well done to Mabel (6J) who, along with her two teammates, became South West 

Champions last weekend by winning GOLD in their category in acrobatic gymnastics! 

This is a just reward after all the hard work and hours of practice that the girls 

have put in outside of school. Well done Mabel!  

 

 


